
  January 9, 1995 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Fred Praxel 
AIW, Region 32 

 
 

 
 
Dear Fred: 
 
 In recognition of your outstanding service to Milwaukee County as my 
representative on the Private Industry Council, I am pleased to enclose an official 
Certificate of Appointment. 
 
 I would also like to take this opportunity to express my gratitude and 
appreciation to you for your willingness to serve as my representative.  You may be 
assured, your efforts and contributions do make a significant difference. 
 
 Thank you again.  I am proud and happy you have made this commitment. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 F. Thomas Ament 
 County Executive 
 
FTA/mc 
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